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Snow at Hotspur 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What excitement we had yesterday when it started to snow heavily during KS2 break. I 
realised that most children now in school can’t remember the snowy days we have 
had in the past at school. For a short while it was very magical! In the cold weather    
children do need warm clothes – there were some children who didn’t have a coat. If 
we have lots of snow we will let children go out and enjoy it during break times as it is 
such a rare opportunity. 

Some of you may have heard an interview this week on Radio Newcastle with Henri 
Murison, who used to be a councillor in Newcastle and is now the Director of the 
Northern Powerhouse. He was talking about the challenge for schools in the northern  
region and commented that he remembered seeing some great activities in school     
during his time on the council and referred specifically to Hotspur. 

 

Miles Wallis-Clarke 

Headteacher 

Governor Information 

Congratulations to Doug Paterson who was voted in as our 
new Parent Governor. Thank you to all three candidates for 
offering their services to school. 

Thank you to all those who took the time to pop along and 
ask a thing or two about what the Governors were up to in 
the school.  We hope to do this again next year! 

Jon Bryan (Chair of Governors) 
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Golden Children This Week Events Next Week 
                                                 

 

Monday  

¶ Y5 working with Capa-A-Pie 
Theatre Group 

¶ GB: Staffing Committee 
meeting 

Tuesday 

¶ Flu immunisation (R-Y4) 

Thursday  

¶ Christmas Fair 

Parking 

Please remember to be considerate of our neighbours 
around school if you have to park your car. We have 
had a few incidents where residents are blocked in by 
parents and carers which has caused some frustration.  
The same also applies to Ouseburn Community Centre, 
please don’t use their car park unless you are picking 
up from Treehouse. 

Multi-Skills 

Reminder that all Multi-skills clubs have finished for this 

term. A new activity timetable will be available in the 

new year. 

Sporting Success 

Congratulations to the Year 5 & 6 team 

who won the 2017 Ouseburn Learning 

Trust Basketball competition! The stand 

out factor for  winning this competition 

was the team work of every child        

involved.  

They should all be very proud of such 

achievement and they were fantastic 

ambassadors for Hotspur! 

Results are in…... 

Hotspur finished 4th out of 36 Schools in the Tyne & 
Wear Indoor Sports Hall Athletics Competition.  

This was a fantastic 
achievement for the 
athletes that competed. 
The overall scores were 
released this week and 
showed that Hotspur 
were only 17 points off 
finishing 3rd place. 
Hotspur also had the 
second best field events 
result of the whole 
competition. A brilliant 
effort from all who took 
part!  
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